
MR Tom Hewitt comments

Page: Policy SI1 Improving air quality

Section: N/A

An increase in the amount of pedestrianised space in central London would be welcome. The initial plans for the changes to Oxford St are 
wholly positive. More should be done to encourage cycling in the city, and to heavily discourage car journeys. 

Page: Policy T3 Transport capacity, connectivity and safeguarding

Section: N/A

The initial plans for a bridge linking Canary Wharf and Rotherhithe should be fully supported and brought forward. A new crossing at that 
location would help with air quality both sides of the river, encourage healthy living in local residents, and help with regeneration south of the 
river.

https://wwwtest.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/planning/london-plan/new-london-plan/draft-new-london-plan/chapter-9-sustainable-infrastructure/policy-si1-improving-air-quality
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